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My name is Patti Jensen. This is my second year at St. Celestine school where I am
teaching 1st grade. I’ve also taught 9 years at St. Matthias in 1st grade, 2nd grade and
3rd grade. Previous to St. Matthias, I taught Kindergarten, was an aide with special
education students, and worked as a homebound tutor. In addition, I was a substitute
teacher while my kids were little. Before teaching, I worked in the business world.

I was raised in Elmhurst, IL and earned my BA from Elmhurst University and my MAT
from National Louis University.

In my free time I like to spend time with my family. I have two daughters. One just
graduated from the University of Illinois and the other will be a sophomore at Loyola
University. I am a Cubs, College Football, and Blackhawks fan. I also enjoy going to the
beach, running or walking, and going boating.


